
 

 

Feedback: Special Bargaining Chamber 
 

Members have been informed about this issue in previous editions of the Informus (copies can be 

obtained from the PSA’s website on www.psa.co.za or from any PSA Provincial Office). 

 

Policies 

The employer tabled the following new policies (attached) in the special Bargaining Chamber for 

consultation: 

 

Business Process Mapping policy: The purpose of this policy is to ensure the effective implementation 

of business process management in the Department and provide implementation procedures. 

 

Organisational Development policy: The purpose of this policy is to regulate decision making and 

organisational development relating to, amongst others, business processes, organisational structures, 

organisational culture, human resource requirements, job descriptions, job evaluations to support and 

comply with the mandate of CSPS. 

 

Members are requested to provide their inputs to Velucia Maluleke at velucia.maluleke@psa.co.za not 

later than 15 June 2021. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

safe and speedy recovery. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: CIVILIAN SECRETARIAT FOR POLICE SERVICE (CSPS) 
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